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DATE: June 30, 2025 
 
TO: Each Member of the Board of Supervisors 
 Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer  
 
FROM: Johannah Hartley, Senior Deputy County Counsel 
 
RE: Facilitation Report— Appeal of G&K and K&G Flower Cannabis Processing Structures 

(Case Nos. 24APL-00024, 19BAR-00225) 
 

 
In accordance with Resolution Number 95-462, the Office of County Counsel offered facilitation of the 
appeal filed by Jill Stassinos regarding the G&K and K&G Flower Cannabis Processing Structures 
Project.  Facilitation occurred on June 30, 2025, with Jill Stassinos, Paul Roberts and Graham Farrar.  
The parties engaged in open discussion and agreed they needed a little more time to work toward 
resolution of the issues on appeal and are willing to engage in another facilitation.  The appeal is 
scheduled to be heard by your Board on July 1, 2025, and both parties would like a continuance of this 
hearing to allow for time to reach a potential resolution of the appellate issues. 
 
Please contact me or Chief Assistant Amber Holderness with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
Copy: Planning & Development 
 


